

VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE MEETING

TUESDAY 24th MAY 2022

Present: Sheila Bainbridge, Margaret Best, Andy Nall, Jake Knox

Apologies: Sheila Davis

The minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed as a true record

Proposed by: Margaret Seconded by: Jake

Matters arising: As yet we are still looking into options for a booking diary
Hopefully this will be resolved soon

The village hall has now got a new key holder and everything is working out well

The music licence has come up for Renewal, there is no need to change it and we have agreed to pay the sum of £165.69

A Mr Brama has made a request to buy a sound system and projector to be installed in the village hall to show movies, there wasn't any objection to this but we are not willing to pay for any installation.

General

Maintenance: The Security lights are now fixed to the fence and are Working well.

The pipes in the hall have now been boxed in

Treasurers

Report: A bank reconciliation statement was signed by all present
Margaret confirmed that we had for April £8,711.65

Future events: No future events are planned at this time

Any other

Business: There being no other business the meeting closed at 8.10